I was woefully remiss in taking photos of the club members as we applied the stickers indicating
the books are a gift from our club; but most of the members got to help with that (along with a
some members’ partners), at different times and places, and we all enjoyed browsing the books,
enjoying the often gorgeous illustrations, the diversity of the topics and characters, and the
cuteness of the books for the younger children.



